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   News of the Week! 

The safety and well-being of our children remain our highest priority. We kindly remind families that chil-
dren should be supervised by a parent or carer until the school bell rings at 8:45am, when staff are on duty. 
Recently, a few children have been left unattended on the playground before this time, which can lead to 
safety concerns.  

We appreciate your support in ensuring that all children are safely supervised until the start of the school 
day. Thank you for working with us to create a welcoming and caring environment for everyone each morn-
ing. 

Morning Drop-Off Routine  



Hot Chocolate Friday…. Congratulations go to 

Weekly attendance   

w/c 12.09.2025 

 

Rec   - 97.29% 

Year 1  - 97%  

Year 2   - 100% 

Year 3  - 96.67% 

Year 4  - 98.67% 

Year 5  - 99.23% 

Year 6   - 94.83% 

Well done to all our children 
who all won Headteachers 
Award on Friday for Stepping 
Up in September and sharing 
our ROCK Values  on Friday 
12th September 2025. 

Rec- Poppy 
Y1- Ffion 
Y2—Ben 
Y3– Daisy 
Y4—Oliver 
Y5—Molly 
Y6– Jacob 
Club– Elliott 

Class Topics 
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In Year 4 this term we are learning about rivers. The pupils created their own landforms and then demon-
strated how a river can change the land through erosion and deposition.  


